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DEPARTMENT OF







           Kathy Cox, State Superintendent of Schools

(404) 656-2668 FAX (404) 656-5976
March 6, 2006

MEMORANDUM

TO: 

System Test Coordinators
FROM: 
Sharron Hunt, Ph.D.



Director of Testing

SUBJECT:     Nominations of Teachers for U.S. History and Economics End-of-Course 

                        Test (EOCT) Item Review Related to the new Georgia Performance Standards 

                        (GPS)


The Georgia Department of Education (GaDOE) is seeking recommendations for participants in the upcoming EOCT Item Review Workshop specifically targeting test items related to the new GPS in U.S. History and Economics. This meeting is scheduled for Monday – Wednesday,   June 19 – June 21, 2006. Each day of the workshop will last from 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., at a hotel located in the metro Atlanta area. Once the location is selected, participants will be contacted with hotel information. The sessions will consist of reviewing newly developed items that have been written for possible inclusion on future end-of-course assessments in Social Studies.  These new items will be field tested in the spring of 2007.
To ensure that an adequate representation of educators from around Georgia is selected, System Test Coordinators should use the attached nomination form to submit the names of qualified teachers to be considered for the item review in one of the two subjects.  Please submit up to 3 nominations per system.  Please submit names of teachers from your system who

1) are experienced in, and currently teaching the subject areas of U.S. History or 

    Economics; 

2)  represent the ethnic and regional diversity of your system;

3)  teach diverse and/or exceptional student populations, and 

4)  would benefit from the item review experience. 

Depending upon the response to nominations, we may not be able to select all recommended teachers.  If not selected for these sessions, names will be banked for future item review sessions.  

Complete and submit one form for each person recommended.  Nominations must be faxed to Marlyin Robert at Pearson Educational Measurement no later than March 21st.  The FAX number is 1-319-358-4314 and is also listed on the nomination form. Participants will be notified by April 14th if they are selected to participate in this event. Nominees not selected to participate will be notified as well. 
Reimbursements for mileage at the rate of $.45 per mile, accommodations, and per diem expenses will be provided for qualifying participants. Breakfast and lunch will be provided to participants. The dinner reimbursement cost is capped at $15.00.  

Thank you for your help with this important part of the EOCT program.

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Melinda Mollette at mmollett@doe.k12.ga.us or (404) 656-5975.
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cc:   
System Superintendents

       
Curriculum Directors

       
Psychoeducational Program Directors

Kathy Cox, State Superintendent of Schools

Ida Love, Ph.D., Deputy State Superintendent of Schools


Lynn Roberts
